Lane to close on Blowing Rock Road
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Starting Monday, May 7™ at 7am there will be a lane closure in front of Staples and Carolina
Petro on Blowing Rock Road. They’ll be doing drainage
improvements and the lane will be closed for two to three weeks. Barring unforeseen problems,
the lane should reopen Fridays, Saturdays, and Sundays.




